
 
 
 
 

You’re Invited to Celebrate with Us! 
 
 
 

Let’s kick off the fall season by rooting together for a Panther victory!  All students, 
parents, families, and community members are invited to attend the annual 
Tailgate Party.   Come and show your Panther Pride between 5:30 and 7:00pm at 
the practice field on Friday, August 29th.   
 

Admission is $3.00.  Any Ludlow Student wearing red and black will get in for FREE! 
Students 12 years old and younger must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Thanks to Ludlow’s Family Resource & Youth Service Center and Food Services 
Program for sponsoring this event! 
 

       Lots of Fun! 
Dinner & Drinks  
Face-Painting for Kids (or Adults!) 
Great Music 
Decorate your own Spirit Button 
Raffles for Door Prizes 
Touch-a-Truck for the Kids to Explore 
Cornhole 
Large Inflatable Fun for the Kids 
Cheerleaders will Teach Crowd Cheers 
Performance by the School Band 
PTO will Sell Ludlow Gear 

      Time to Talk with Fellow Neighbors 
      Kona Ice will Sell Treats to Cool You Off 

   

The fun will continue after the Tailgate Party!  Be sure to head over to the game so 
that you can be a part of the Grand Opening of the Newly Renovated James Rigney 
Memorial Stadium.  Our Panthers take on the Bracken County Polar Bears at 
7:00pm.  We invite all families, alumni, and community members to see our 
upgraded facilities!  Let’s fill the stands for our Panthers!   
  

Please note that your admission to the Tailgate Party does not include your admission the 
football game. 


